## GOVERNMENT OF WESTERN AUSTRALIA

ALL CORRESPONDENCE MUST BE ADDRESSED TO "THE COMMISSIONER OF NATIVE WELFARE"

## DEPARTMENT OF NATIVE WELFARE 176 WELLINGTON STREET

Telegrams: "NATWELF, PERTH" TELEPHONE: 23 4401 In replying please quote DNW.451/60

FWGA: BB

BOX R 1268, G.P.O., PERTH, 26th July, 1960

Dr. R.L. Kirk, Zoology Department. The University of Western Australia. NEDLANDS.

Dear Dr. Kirk.

Thank you for your letter dated 25th July 1960, regarding your visit to the Eastern Goldfields.

A request is being made to the Minister for Native Welfare to issue the permits for yourself, Mr. Vos and Mr. Lai.

Incidentally, Mulga Queen will close during August and the natives will live either at Laverton or Leonora.

Yours sincerely,

DEPUTY COMMISSIONER